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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT –
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This announcement is made by Shuang Yun Holdings Limited (the “Company”, together with 

its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis.

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the Company wishes to announce that amidst an 

environment of rising costs and increasing uncertainty in the economy, and received demand 

notices from banks, the Group is conducting a review of its business, overall financial position 

and commitments with the objective of deciding on and implementing strategies and plans 

to address potential business and/or investors and financial challenges moving forward. The 

Company has engaged professional advisors as part of this exercise.

The Company will at the appropriate time provide updates on this exercise.
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